Medical Expenses – Surgery, Nonprescription items, FSA reimbursements and more

The IRS in 2003 issued guidance on several issues related to medical care. Some related to the deductibility of certain expenses, others related to Flexible Spending Arrangements (FSAs) and similar employer plans.

There’s also a new Health Coverage Tax Credit program that helps pay medical insurance premiums for certain workers who lose their jobs due to the effects of international trade and for people age 55 or over who receive benefits from the Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation. 

Knowing how these rules work may get you some tax benefits for your medical care dollars.

News Releases from the IRS Include:

IR-2003-66 — Surgical procedures and nonprescription items

IR-2003-108 — FSA reimbursements for nonprescription drugs

Revenue Rulings from the IRS include:

Rev. Rul. 2003-43   — Use of debit cards for FSA-reimbursable expenses

Rev. Rul. 2003-57   — Cosmetic surgery and certain other procedures

Rev. Rul. 2003-58   — Bandages, crutches and other nonprescription, non-drug items

Rev. Rul. 2003-102 — FSA reimbursements for nonprescription drugs

If you need assistance with any of these issues, call the Office of Cindy J. Harris CPA 661-253-3771.

